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29 October 2018

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Yewah Lau, c/o Kim Crider;

 

 

 

After reading the proposal, I was wondering if the recruitment of Large Woody Debris (LWD) could be facilitated

using large slash left over from the thinnings. I feel that doing so would allow operators more flexibility in on-the-

ground decision making during the LWD recruitment phase ("Tipping Trees") of the Aquatic Restoration.

Furthermore, it may add to the complexity of material breakdown as the smaller debris is incorporated into

stream channels, while the tipped trees are degrading to the point of actually making contact the streambed. If

such proposals have been considered, what were the motivations for not implementing them?

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You for your consideration

 

John Claunch Jr


